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I have been working with FPSI for approximately 15 years on various projects from small IT
rooms to large corporate server rooms and facilities. They have, in my opinion been the best
that I have seen in terms on knowledge, support, and follow-through. Whenever I need them
they are always there. They have kept us up to date on the latest technologies for fire
protection systems since 1 first met them.

I have the highest regard for their company based on all of the successful projects that we
have completed together, and I would recommend them to anyone seeking high~end full
service fire protection for specialized facilities.
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